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Second No-Cost Extension 27 April 201'I

Dear Ms.  Flore,

Reference is made to your request of ii February 2017 for
a 12-month ex-post facto no-cost extension of the end date from

31 December 2016 to 31 December 2017 for the programme entitled
"Empowering  and  Rebuilding  Communities  with  Multi-Seetoral
Initiatives in Post-Conflict Chad for a sustainable change".

I  am  pleased  to  inform  you  that  the  second  no-cost
extension  of  this  programme  has  been  approved  as  per  the
Guidelines of the UNTFHS.  On account of the no-cost extension,
subsequent   substantive   and   financial   reports   should   be
submitted as  per  the  schedule  in  the  financial  agreement  and
the final substantive report comprising the entire life-span of
the  programme  (from  2014-2017)  should  be  submitted  no  later
than 30 June 2018.

Please  confirm  that  UNDP,   as  the  lead  agency,   and  on
behalf  of  the  other  implementing partners;  UNFPA and UNICEF,
acknowledges the changes to the agreement. Upon receipt of your
confirmation to this effect,  I will consider all the agreements
to have been amended accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

ina Tucci Bartsiotas
Assistant Secretary-General,  Controller

Ms.  Carol Flore-Smereczniak

Deputy Resident Coordinator
in N'Djamena,  Chad


